Speedwatch & Sewerage reports

1. Speed signs.

All dustbins have been "stickered".

I will monitor over the next few months for any that have not been presented, most likely the garden
waste bins.

I have completed a survey of pole positions for the VAS devices. I need to measure out the 100 M
distances.

The measuring wheel arrived today [27" Jan - ed], so Ill get it done over the next couple of days. I
have verbal confirmation from three residents with permission to use the 30 mph pole outside their
properties.

I will also get these firmed up over this week.

2. Waste treatment system.

Following two quotes and further advice from those companies, I have challenged SCC as to the
reason for the excessive costs allocated against RVH. I have since had a meeting with SCC,
IMTECH (Main Contractor) and CARGATE Engineering (Sub contractor). The decisions have been
made from information supplied by the school staff. Most of the information was incorrect. I have
now confirmed that, (a) the village hall WILL NOT allow caravan rallies on the site; (b) the village
hall does not have major catering events throughout the year. They have agreed to identify the
additional costs relating to the size and throughput of the village hall, in any additional tank size
required. I have another meeting on 11th March where we will have the additional cost along with
a project plan for the work to be completed. They have agreed that there will be no interruption to
service when the work is completed.



